Eatonia Oasis Living

Newsletter December 2019

Happy Birthday wishes would || Resident Update: We currently have 13 residents living at E.O.L.

o out to Lorraine Goldade!
g (If you or a family member feel that you may need the services of our facility,

now or in the future, talk to Cora at (306)967-2447 for more information. Unsure
if Eatonia Oasis Living is right for you or your loved one? Come in for a short
term stay to see if we can provide what you need. Ask us about the EOL
Resident Support Program and the Personal Care Home Benefit!)

Thank you to the United Church
ladies for hosting the Monthly
Birthday party! It was a great
afternoon of music and visiting!

CARDS/GAMES ACTIVITIES/EVENTS THIS MONTH:

]

TUESDAY -MORNING EXERCISES, BAKING, MANICURES, CRAFTS WITH MARIE, BINGO,
2:00 to 3:30 CARDS/GAMES, SHUFFLEBOARD, TILE RuMmmy

Everyone -THE STAFF OF EOL HOSTED A CHRISTMAS PARTY WITH THE RESIDENTS! THE
Welcome!! GAMES WERE FUN AND THE FOOD WAS GREAT!!

-THE UNITED CHURCH LADIES HOSTED A CHRISTMAS PARTY IN CONJUNCTION WITH

THE MONTHLY BIRTHDAY PARTY. BRYAN SWAN, JIM CALLSEN, DENNIS

BINGO" KANASEVICH, SHARON DIENO AND HEATHER BEWS PROVIDED US WITH MUSICAL
ENTERTAINMENT! A WONDERFUL AFTERNOON!

Thursday -CHRISTMAS LIGHT TOUR—THANKS TO RICHARD ADAMS AND CRAIG BEWS FOR

2:30 to 3:30 VOLUNTEERING!

-EATON SCHOOL STUDENTS, STAFF AND FAMILIES DECORATED THE DOORS OF EOL!
Bring your quarters!! THEY LOOK AMAZING! MANY FOLK HAVE WALKED THE HALLS JUST TO SEE THE
DOORS! THANK YOU TO EVERYONE!

EXERCISES!! -AMY’S PLAYSCHOOL DECORATED COOKIES WITH THE RESIDENTS!
Monday and Wednesday

ThankyoutoAmanda WE ARE SELLING TICKETS ON A CHRISTMAS BASKET! THE DRAW FOR THIS WILL BE
Longmuir, along with Vicki MADE ON DECEMBER 28"". THERE ARE DONATIONS FROM HOME BASED BUSINESSES,
Oomen, for leading CRAFTERS, STAFF, RESIDENT FAMILIES..OUR EASTER BASKET HAD OVER $500 WORTH
exércises' OF DONATIONS! [IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO CONTRIBUTE TO THE BASKET, BUY TICKETS OR
' BOTH..STOP IN AT EOL! (PROCEEDS GO TO RESIDENT ACTIVITY FUND..CHECK OUT THE

Everyone Welcome!! PICTURES ON THE FACEBOOK PAGE!)

Thank you to our Volunteers: UPCOMING EVENTS:
-Marie Smith and her helper, Janine Specht for organizing the Craft session.
-Family members, staff, members of the community etc who come to EOL for

exercises, BINGO and other activities! It makes the residents feel like they MY GRAMMA CAN SKATE FASTER THAN YOU!!
are part of the community! 3 ON 3 HOCKEY TOURNAMENT
-Dianne Lowenburger, Marlene Lockwood, Marie Smith and Janine Specht DECEMBER 28™ ALL DAY!l

decorated! Looks beautiful!

HOME MADE SOUP!! DESSERTS!!
If anyone would like to volunteer their time—helping with an activity, serving

snacks, visiting etc, please contact Vicki or Cora at 306-967-2447. BURGERS!! AND MORE!

THE BAR WILL BE OPEN!
The Eatonia District Health Care Foundation provides the Handivan for the
residents of E.O.L. whether it be for appointments, trips to go sight-seeing or THERE WILL ALSO BE A SILENT AUCTION. IF
shopping...Thank you for this! YOU WOULD LIKE TO DONATE TO THIS, WANT

If there is anyone who would like information on the trips that are planned, TO ENTER THE TOURNAMENT OR WORK A
contact Vicki at 967-2447. You are more than welcome to join us! SHIFT, CONTACT SUSAN THEAKER

AT 306-628-7851

Thank you to all the men and women who provide the
church services at Eatonia Oasis Living. Fulfilling the
residents’ spiritual needs is an important part of their
care, and everyone at E.O.L. appreciates you very much.
Our services are Wednesday afternoons at 2:30 if anyone
would like to join us.

Thank you to everyone who
has made a contribution of any
kind to our facility. We
appreciate it from the bottom
of our hearts!!




